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County officials notified that federal government plans to end its contract  
with the Berks County Residential Center  

 

Reading, PA— 11/30/2022 — The federal government has notified the County of Berks that, effective 

Jan. 31, they will be ending the contract with the Berks County Residential Center.  County officials 

met this afternoon with management and staff at the BCRC and informed them of the federal 

government’s decision. 

The County of Berks would like to thank the BCRC staff and employees and AFSCME for their 

service and commitment to this program. County officials are also committed to do everything 

possible to support these employees during this transition. 
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